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TO:  PROSPECTIVE PROPOSERS  
 
SUBJECT: SOLICITATION CTCP 12-10439 YOUTH RECRUITMENT FOR RETAIL 

DATA COLLECTION, ADDENDUM 3 
 
The purpose of this letter is to address three questions raised by a prospective proposer. 
 
Question 1:   
 
May prospective agencies submit letters of support with their application? 
 
Question 1 Answer:   
 
Letters of support are not required in this Solicitation.  The California Tobacco Control 
Program will not review or consider letters of support during the course of review, scoring, 
or award. 
 
Question 2:   
 
Does the SOW (scope of work) five-page maximum include only the three-year period 
from Feb 1, 2013-Jan 30, 2016 or is the SOW for the two-year extension period included 
in that five-page maximum?  If it is not included, what is the page maximum for the SOW 
for the two-year extension period from Feb 1, 2016-Jan 30, 2018? 
 
Question 2 Answer:   
 
There is a five page maximum for the three year period beginning February 1, 2013 
through January 30, 2016 and a five page maximum for the two year extension beginning 
February 1, 2016 through January 30, 2018.  The five page maximum allowance for the 
two year extension period is stated on page nine of the CTCP Solicitation 12-10439 - 
Revised 11-15-12 document located here:  
https://tcfor.catcp.org/index.cfm?fuseaction=opportunities.viewOpp&oppID=34. 
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Question 3: 
 
Which agency is responsible for coordinating the decoy operations with the law 
enforcement agencies. Is it the prospective agency, the FDB (Food & Drug Bureau) or the 
CDPH/CTCP? 
 
Question 3 Answer: 
 
The California Department of Public Health, Food and Drug Branch is responsible for 
coordinating decoy operations with law enforcement agencies. 
 
If you have any questions please contact April Roeseler, Chief, Statewide and Community 
Interventions Section, at (916) 449-5504. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
April Roeseler, M.S.P.H., Chief 
Statewide and Community Interventions Section 
California Tobacco Control Program 


